
Old Ma’s Coffee Shop, Tattenhall - 16th January 2011 
Regrettably, not a full or very interesting report this week. 

 

Well, it rained again didn’t it? Just at the worst 

possible time. So Jill and I decided not to ride 

once again. 

Only 5 riders, plus Roy of course, sat at the 

Eureka café until 10.30 am, hoping the rain 

would stop. It did not! 

 

 But they eventually braved the weather and 

rode along the Dee, passing the racecourse, and took lunch in the Roodee car park café  

before returning to the Eureka and so home to dry out.  

 

We are indebted to Janet for these facts and Garmin 

route. Thank you. 

 

And there is even 

more bad news for 

you. I will not be 

doing a report next 

week either. 

 

We are driving 

south to watch 

our grand 

daughter in a 

pantomime. 

 

 

Talented girl. It’s in the 

genes you know!   

 

Bob Witton  

 

 
 
Click http://goo.gl/xKUkC  to see the route. 

http://goo.gl/xKUkC

